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Letter for Legislators 2024.docx

Dear Affiliate CASA Directors & Staff, Board Chairs, and Sponsoring-Agency Directors:

It’s nearing the first week of the legislative session and time to begin making plans for CASA Day at

the Capitol on Thursday, February 15t (which will be Legislative Day 22). Please read to the end for
important details about this year’s smaller-scale event. While we plan to bring a more intimate
group together this year, we're still excited to offer our legislative briefing and the meaningful
opportunity to connect, share, and engage with legislators on policy and budget issues that impact
children and families experiencing foster care. The attached flyer highlights the details and can be
shared with your staff, volunteers, or board members who will be participating with you.

This year, the legislative briefing will be held in the Blue Room at the Depot (the opposite side of the
building where we met last year). We are seeking the on-site participation of approximately 50 - 70
advocates (1 or 2 individuals per affiliate) to help distribute CASA materials to various locations
around the Capitol, speak directly with elected officials and legislative staff about CASA advocacy,
when available, and spread CASA cheer. The in-person participants should have some familiarity with
the larger CASA network and be willing to pair up with others from across the state. For all
participants, direct contact with legislators is the most crucial component. The briefing will be
geared towards participating in CASA meetings with legislators and needing additional information
about our budget request and pending child welfare legislation.

Despite our smaller event, CASA Day at the Capitol remains a critical, organized opportunity to
demonstrate the impact of our collective legislative advocacy throughout the state and present
requests for continued and increased funding support. Therefore, because there is no formal,
organized luncheon, we ask that each affiliate request and schedule a meeting with your legislators
on the 15th, before or after the legislative briefing, or at the legislators’ convenience. You're
encouraged to join forces with neighboring affiliates that share legislators. To assist with the
scheduling process, we have attached a sample letter. As always, you’'re encouraged to customize
and adapt the language as you see fit. You can always use your regular points of contact to schedule
a meeting as well. (If you're not sure who your legislators are, the Senate and House legislator
contact info spreadsheets are on the website. If any of your legislators hold leadership positions in
the House or Senate or serve on a budget or other committee directly related to our work, making
an appointment and meeting with them are imperative to continue to cultivate relationships and
garner future support. We'll be in touch throughout the session to help make these important
connections as needed.

There is a $15 cost to attend CASA Day, and the CASA Day at the Capitol WEBSITE contains the
registration link, tentative schedule of events, general talking points, budget-request flyer, lobbying
tips, etc. More information will continue to be added as we get closer to the day and move through
the session. If you'd like more general information about legislative advocacy and/or details
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SCHEDULE OF EVENTS

10:00AM
Capitol Photo

10:30AM
Legislative Briefi ng

11:30AM
Boxed Lunch

12:00PM
Office Visits & Appointments

*Bring your ID to enter the Capitol

JOIN THE
CASA
MOVEMENT

Wear a pop REGISTRATION

Opens January 15 and closes
February 1

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND
TO REGISTER:

www.gacasa.org/casa-day-capitol-2024

Post snapshots on social media

using #GACASADayatCap





Greetings: 

We at (insert affiliate name) extend our sincere gratitude for the ongoing support from the General Assembly and your unwavering commitment to addressing the needs of children and families navigating the child welfare system in our local communities across Georgia (or, insert counties of district/service). 



Understanding the demands on your time during this legislative session, we want to express our appreciation for your dedication to our state. As constituents and advocates for children, we are reaching out to emphasize the critical importance of CASA within the child welfare system. We would love the chance to connect with you during CASA Day at the Capitol on February 15th. 



CASA volunteers, ordinary citizens who serve as extraordinary advocates, are instrumental in providing direct support to children in foster care. Their pivotal role ensures that the child's best interests are consistently prioritized within the juvenile court system. CASA volunteers offer much-needed stability and continuity for children who have endured abuse or neglect, facilitating shared information among DFCS staff, foster placements, service providers, schools, families, and other stakeholders. 



The CASA program not only maximizes community resources but also enhances public engagement by involving citizen volunteers in supporting juvenile courts and children experiencing foster care. This involvement yields additional resources, increased public transparency, heightened accountability, and facilitates vital connections for children and families. Every child in foster care deserves the individualized attention and sense of urgency that a CASA volunteer brings to the courtroom and community, promoting the child's safety, permanency, and overall well-being. 



Last year, 8,600 children in 158 counties benefited from the advocacy of CASA volunteers. There are still thousands more who would benefit from volunteer advocacy. Our vision is to ensure that every child who needs a CASA volunteer has one, improving their experience in foster care and strengthening their life-long connections to family. 



We genuinely appreciate your continued support of Georgia CASA (or insert program name) and the children in foster care in our community. We eagerly anticipate the opportunity to meet with you on CASA Day at the Capitol. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

  




surrounding CASA Day at the Capitol, we’ll be hosting our annual informational webinar in advance

of the event on Tuesday, February 6th @ 1:30, which will be recorded and posted to the website. A
link for the webinar is on the WEBSITE, and we will send the information out in a separate email as a
reminder as we get closer to the date.

As usual, use Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, LinkedIn, or other social media to connect and share
about CASA Day using #GACASADayatCap and plan to wear your pop of red!

Thank you for your continued advocacy. Please let us know if you have any questions.
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